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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA)
) 88
COUNTY OF BEAVER )

4 '-
On this /ﬂ - day of J&MAL&_ 1990,

before me, C;Zpéb" 42/f7i%12?1¢ , @& Notary Public in and for said
/

Commonwealth and County, personally appeared J. D. Sieber, who being

duly sworn, deposed, and said that (1) he is Vice President - Nuclear
of Duquesne Light, (2) he is duly authorized to execute and file the
foregoing Submittal on behalf of said Company, and (3) the statements
set forth in the Submittal are true and correct to the best of his

knowledge, information and belief.
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ATTACHMENT 1

PSMS CHRONOLOGGY

SER supplement 6 and the facility operating license
required submittal of a V&V plan by November 27, 1987
and implementation of the approved plan before start-up
form the first refuelirg.

A letter form J.J., Carey to the NRC transmitted the
proposed plan.

A letter from J.D. Sieber to the NRC reguested that the
license condition be extended to the second refueling
outage.

NRC staff conducted an onsite audit of PSMS V&V
actjvities,

A letter from P.S. Tam to J.D. Sieber granted the
January 30 request.

A letter from P.S. Tam to J.D. Sieber provided the
audit results and evaluation of the proposed plan via a
safety evaluation report.

A letter from J.D. Sieber to the NRC responded to audit
findings and committed to resolve four validation
testing discrepancies by the end of the second
refueling outage.

P.S. Tam issued a letter to J.D. Sieber which accepted
the July 7 response. This letter requested that DLC
notify the NRC when actions are completed.
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ATTACHMENT 2

SPDS CHRONOLOGY

NRC Audit of BVPS-2 SPDS

SSER-6 documents concerns addressed by the NRC during
the audit of 2/87.

A letter from J.D. Sieber to the NRC provided responses
to items in SSER-6.

A letter form J.D. Sieber to the NRC requested certain
license conditions be extended to the second refueling
outage.

A letter from J.D. Eieber to the NRC provides
additional information for license extension request.

Generic Letter 89-06 was issued.

A letter form J.D. Sieber to the NRC provides
information for second RAI.

A letter from P.S§. Tam to J.D. Sieber granted the
January 30 request.

A letter from J.D. Sieber to the NRC transmits response
to G.L. 89=06.

A letter from P.S. Tam to J.D. Sieber accepted 8/02/89
response and regquested that DLC notify the NRC of full
implementation of the SPDS.



